
COUNTY TRANSFER APPLICATION PROCESS 
DURING A REDUCTION-IN-FORCE 

 
 

• Visit either www.stancounty.com and click on Job Opportunities or visit 
www.stanjobs.org 

 
• On the left-hand side, click on Transfer Opportunities (Employees Only) 

 
• From the Transfer Opportunities page, click on Page 2; then click on Reduction-

In-Force Transfers 
 

• This will allow you to submit a County Transfer Application by clicking on “Apply” 
 

• If you have not completed an application on-line for a County position since 
September 2009, you will need to create an on-line application (instructions 
included). Click on Applicant Login and follow the instructions provided. If you 
have any questions about completing your application call the Stanislaus County 
Chief Executive Office Recruitment Unit at 525-6341. 



 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

 



 


